

MUSIC DEPARTMENT


2022 Mid-South Music Education Research Symposium
 
TO:	Elizabeth Gibbs
RE:	2022 MSMERS submission

Congratulations! Your submission, Technology Use in Instrumental Practicing: A Mixed Methods Study of Middle School Band Students, was peer reviewed and accepted for the 2022 Mid-South Music Education Research Symposium Poster Session.
 
The symposium will be Friday, February 11, 2022 – Saturday, February 12, 2022 in Oxford, Mississippi at the University of Mississippi’s Music Building. I will send more information regarding registration and other details soon.
 
The poster session is scheduled for Saturday, February 12, 2022 from 12:30 to 1:15 p.m.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. I look forward to seeing you in February!
 
Congratulations again,
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Rhonda S. Hackworth, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
Head of Music Education, Graduate Program Coordinator
The University of Mississippi
Department of Music
rshackwo@olemiss.edu  | www.music.olemiss.edu
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